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SC LEADERSHIP WITH HUMAN RESOURCES SERVICES 

On December 14, 2020, Caleb, Laura and Alan met with Mary Brodsky, Greg Paradiso and 

Andrea Mast.  As in the past, an engaging and informative discussion.  

 The HRS reorganization announced will not affect Staff Council work or interaction with 

HRS. All the same contacts are in place, Greg will continue to work with CBB on their 

initiatives. The new Director for LER was announced internally since Mary has been 

given added duties, it was felt a new person



 



 

 

SC LEADERSHIP WITH VP OPERATIONS & PUBLIC SAFTEY 

On December 18, 2020, Caleb, Laura and Alan met with Gary Derr, VP for Operations & Public 

Safety.  Discussed were 

 Continued meetings with Provost Prelock. Several options were discussed including 

o Annual meeting in September to cover finances and budgets, this may help 

inform the annual CBB letter 

o Semi regular meeting with the Executive Board 

o Semi regular meeting with Full Staff Council 

o Quarterly meeting with SC Leadership such as with The President 

o All other options were encouraged by Gary to engage with the Provst and decide 

what may be best being sure that whatever the format, there were to be a focus 

of each meeting with clear expectations on results from all sides 

 Discussion on having a rotating member of the Executive Board attend the leadership 

meetings with HRS, Gay and The President, options included 

o If there were a theme that an EB member had particular investment, to invite 

that person 

o Have EB members sign up for meetings at the beginning of each year if 

interested 

o Have the EB person coming to a meeting be involved in the agenda development 

 Beginning in January, there will be a Staff Weekly newsletter sent out, like the Faculty 

Weekly newsletter sent out 

 Gary is supportive of the continuation of the SCPDF program 

 


